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Security and Intelligence Secretariat,
Privy Council Office,

59 Sparks Street,
Room 506,

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A3

Dear Mr. Frazer:

Re: Security Policy Under Review (S.P.U.R.)

During the summer of 1977, activities of the various
working groups of S.P.U.R. were temporarily suspended, pending
the preparation of a draft Memorandum to Cabinet and Cabinet
Directive on Security in the Federal Government.

The S.P.U.R. Secretariat has now completed these draft
documents and copies are enclosed for your review. It should
be emphasized that these documents were prepared for discussion
purposes only, and will not be disseminated beyond the S.P.U.R.
Policy Task Force until that group has conducted a comprehensive
review. Previous meetings of this task force indicated the need
for draft documents to provide a basis for discussion and formu-
lation of the policy portion of the overall S.P.U.R. document.

The S.P.U.R. Policy Task Force will be reconvened on
Thursday, December 1 at 1:30 p.m. in the Conference Room, Vedic
Building, 720 Belfast Road, and your presence is requested.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the enclosed papers
and to develop a plan for the completion of this project. It
is expected that this meeting will last approximately 2-1/2
hours.

. Fedor, yStipte.,
Officer in Charge T%fuﬂzg
Security Systems Branch
(Chairman, Security Policy Under Review)
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